Mareh 24, 1950

The Executive Council

American Psychoanalytic Association
2L5-2l7 Fast 82nd Strect

New York 28, Wew York

Gen{:lemens

Dr. Milton L, Miller has asked me, as
Chairmen of the Tducation Committee of the Los Angeles Institute

for Psychoanalysis, for the following statement:

> After considerable discussion, it was
unanimously decided by the members of the Education Committee of
the Los Angeles Institute for Psychoanalysis at a regular meeting
on February 2, 1950, that the only solution to the existing differences
of opinion about teaching and other :.uatt_ers was that three members of
the Fdueotion Committee withdraw from the Institute and, together with
‘ another training analyst, apply for authority to form another psycho-
analytic 1nsti‘.tute- in Los Angeles, This decision was arrived at in an
amicoble waye

Siacerely yours,

Ernst Lewy; MeDs,y Chalrman
Eduecation Committes



